Oxfordshire and Buckinghamshire Mental Health INHS |

NHS Foundation Trust

PAPER
MC 08/2009

Report to the Meeting of the Members’ Council

For: Information
17 February 2009

Publication of Trust’s Annual Audit Letter

Executive Summary

The Annual Audit Letter 2007/08 summarises the key issues arising from the
work carried out by the Trust’s Auditors (External Audit) during the year. The
Letter is for the Oxfordshire & Buckinghamshire Mental Health Partnership
NHS Trust (i.e. pre-authorisation as an NHS foundation trust). It has been
presented to the Audit Committee at its meeting on 24 September 2008.

Recommendation

The Members’ Council is asked to note the Letter and its publication on the
Trust’'s website.
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